M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
February 29, 2016
RE:

Time and Attendance Proposal
The proposals for Time and Attendance Management Services were opened on Friday, January 15, 2016 at 1:00 PM.  Phil Sheehy, Matt Rigg, Lisa Goetz and I conducted the opening of 6 responses with no vendors present.

The response received from Cincinnati Time Systems did not qualify for evaluation because it was incomplete. 
The proposals were evaluated by a committee which consisted of employees from Human Resources, Payroll, Financial Secretaries from all school levels and representatives from both professional associations.  

The highest rated proposal was received from Frontline Technologies. After evaluating the proposals and viewing demonstrations it was agreed that Frontline Technologies’ services, products, and fees best met the needs of the district.  The cost of Frontline Technologies’ program is $30,000 per year with a $5,500 implementation fee for the first year; the next lowest proposal was $48,000 per year with a $15,372 additional implementation fee.
I recommend the Frontline Technology proposal be accepted for Time and Attendance Management Services.
